

Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 861758 (direct line)

01603 860505 (main office)

E-mail <u>6thform@taverhamhigh.org</u> Head of Sixth Form Mrs Laura Robertson

5 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

To: Y12 Parents/Carers

Year 12 Welcome Evening

Welcome to Taverham Sixth Form. We are delighted to invite you to attend a meeting for parents and carers on Thursday 18 September at 5pm in the sixth form study centre. It will give you the opportunity to ask any questions about life in the sixth form at Taverham, as well as to see the facilities and opportunities available to students.

The evening will begin with a short presentation in the study centre. The aim of the presentation is to look at the key areas of Key Stage 5 and what you and the students should expect over the next two years. It is primarily aimed at parents and carers, but students would also be welcome to attend if they wish.

I very much hope that you are able to attend and would be grateful if you could respond by completing the form by following the link below:

Year 12 Welcome Evening

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Robertson Head of Sixth Form

